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RENT ASSISTANCE AVAILABLE FOR UKRAINIANS

Housing Program Rent Assistance

LANE COUNTY, OR, APRIL 2, 2024 — Ukrainians who arrived in the U.S. between February 24, 2022
and September 30, 2023, and entered the country under the U4U program, might be eligible for
Housing Program Rent Assistance.

Now through September 30, 2024, Catholic Community Services, through its Refugee & Immigrant
Services Program has rent assistance available for Ukrainians meeting the before mentioned
guidelines.

Catholic Community Services of Lane County (CCS)is the largest provider of no-cost food, rent, and
utility assistance in the county, providing immediate help and necessities to anyone in need,
preventing homelessness, and helping families take positive steps to move out of poverty.

CCS’s Refugee & Immigrant Services Program (RISP) is the only resettlement affiliate office in Lane
County. It provides a comprehensive hub of social services, connections, and immigrant legal
services with the mission to help refugees, asylum seekers and other immigrants navigate and
integrate into life in their new country.

Please contact Catholic Community Services’ Refugee & Immigrant Services Program (RISP) by
email to Alina Zaitseva at AZaitseva@ccslc.org.
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